
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As the new school year gets underway, we would like to remind you that District has a (your 

language) website that features many useful information and digital tools related to your child’s 

education.  Over the course of this school year, we plan to post many important and time-

sensitive documents and information to help you better engaged in your child’s education. Please 

visit the site for new updates on a regular basis, and help us to pass this information onto your 

friends. 

 

School District (your language) website: 

www.philasd.org/language/X  

 

Thank you very much, and have a wonderful school year! 
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